
 NOTICE OF HEARING ON PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET  
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget for the ensuing year of 2025 has 
been submitted to the Board of Directors of the South Adams County Fire Protection District 
("District").  Such proposed budget will be considered at a meeting and public hearing of the Board 
of Directors of the District to be held at South Adams County Fire Department Administration 
office, at 6050 Syracuse Street, Commerce City, CO  80022, at 4:30 p.m. on December 10, 2024.  
 
 A copy of the proposed 2025 budget is available for public inspection at the offices of 
South Adams County Fire Department, 6050 Syracuse Street, Commerce City, CO  80022.  Any 
interested elector within the District may, at any time prior to final adoption of the 2025 budget, if 
required, file or register any objections thereto. 
 

SOUTH ADAMS COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT 
By: /s/ Craig Machuga, President 
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